
Beginning this year, all Medicare  

recipients can receive free  

preventive care services, including 

an Annual Wellness Visit , health 

screenings and personalized  

prevention plans.  This new benefit 

is specifically for those who have 

had Medicare for one year or more 

and complements the Welcome-to-

Medicare Visit  that has been  

available to new enrollees for a few 

years. Here’s how it works: 
 

Welcome-to-Medicare Visit  

This one-time comprehensive visit is 

offered to new Medicare recipients 

during the first 12 months of their  

enrollment.  During a Welcome-to-

Medicare visit, your New Pueblo 

Medicine physician reviews your 

medical history, performs a physical 

evaluation based on your specific 

health history and current standards, 

provides preventive tests and 

screenings, and works with you to 

develop a plan to improve your 

health and help you stay well. The 

visit is free , with no co-pays or  

deductibles.  

 

Annual Wellness Visit  

If you’ve had Medicare for more than 12 

months, you are now eligible to  

receive a yearly  Annual Wellness visit to 

develop or update your personal plan to 

prevent disease based on your current 

health and risk factors. This free visit is 

not a physical exam, but an assessment 

of your wellness conducted by a New 

Pueblo Medicine Nurse Practitioner or 

Physician Assistant. It is covered once 

every 12 months and includes tests and 

screenings determined by your New 

Pueblo Medicine doctor. It’s easy – and 

important – to take advantage this  

Medicare benefit.  Just call to make an 

appointment.   

Please remember, your  

Annual Wellness Visit  

should NOT take the place of your  

Annual Physical Exam  

performed yearly by your  

New Pueblo Medicine physician.  

If you are enrolled in original Medicare 

or a Medicare Advantage plan and have 

questions about Medicare covered  

wellness visits - or to schedule an  

appointment - please call us at 290-0300.  

Annual Wellness Visits for Seniors ~  
Fall 2011 

 

Share the News ... 

Share the Health!  

For additional  

information about 

Medicare-covered  

preventive tests and 

screenings, go to 

www.medicare.gov .  

Click on the  

Share the News ȱɯ

Share the Health!   

logo on the left side  

of the page  

to learn about  

all the latest  

preventive services 

Medicare now covers.  

http://www.medicare.gov


The stigma of wearing a ‘traditional’ hearing aid is a 

common concern among many who struggle with 

hearing, she says. Yet today’s all-digital technology 

is generations away from the bulky hearing aids 

(‘ear bananas’) of the past – which were essentially 

sound amplifiers. The new hearing devices can be 

programmed by computers to address a person’s 

specific hearing needs - plus they are very discreet 

and fit in the ear or ear canal.  No need to deal with  

embarrassing whistling noises and feedback com-

mon with older devices.  

When Hardy, a native of Westminster, Colorado,  

   entered college she planned to  

   become an education  

   major and teach high school  

   English, but after taking a  

   course in communications  

   disorders she switched her  

   major. In additional to earning  

   bachelor’s and master’s degrees  

   in Audiology from the  

   University of Northern  

   Colorado, she holds national  

   and state certification in her  

   field and is completing work on  

   her Doctorate of Audiology  

   (Au.D) from the Arizona School  

   of Health Sciences in Mesa, AZ.  

   ‚Audiology allows me to  

     combine my interest in  

     education with science,‛ she  

     adds. ‚For me, an important  

part of my job is to educate patients about their  

hearing loss, answer their questions, and explain all 

of the options that are available to them.‛  

People often aren’t aware they are losing their hear-

ing because the loss develops gradually. One in 10 

adults has a hearing loss, a health concern that 

shares the ranks with other chronic conditions, such 

as high blood pressure, diabetes and heart disease. 

In most cases, hearing loss is caused by genetic  

factors, but excessive noise exposure and side  

effects from taking certain medications also take 

their toll.  

‚When you lose your hearing, you can lose your 

engagement with life,‛ says Andrea Hardy, MS, 

CCC-A, director of New Pueblo Medicine’s  

Audiology Clinic, ‚but there’s 

no reason to sit on the sidelines 

and let life go by.‛ 

She says she’s experienced  

emotional moments with  

patients after they’ve been  

fitted with hearing devices.  

‚I can’t tell you how many  

times I’ve had tears in my eyes 

when I hear a patient tell me  

after they’ve been fitted with a 

hearing device that they can 

now hear their granddaughter’s 

voice or the birds singing in the  

backyard. Their only regret is 

that they waited so long.‛ 

Loved ones and others notice 

when you have hearing loss, she 

says, and they notice the  

difference after you get a hearing device, too, says 

Hardy. ‚It’s like, ‘Hey, you can hear me now!’‛ 

#ÖÕɀÛɯ+ÌÛɯ'ÌÈÙÐÕÎɯ+ÖÚÚɯ#ÐÚÊÖÕÕÌÊÛɯ8ÖÜɯÍÙÖÔɯ+ÐÍÌ 

Andrea Hardy, MS, CCC -A, Director  

New Pueblo Medicine Audiology Clinic  

 Flu Season will be here soon!   
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 Saturday Flu Shot Clinics offered from October 2 nd through November 19th  

(See the back page for full details) 



Every fall, Open Enrollment is your chance to make changes to your Medicare health plan for the following 

year. This year the Medicare Open Enrollment includes two significant differences!   

First, the enrollment period starts earlier:  October 15th to December 7th.  During this time you can switch 

from original Medicare to a Medicare Advantage plan or change from a Medicare Advantage plan back to 

original Medicare. You also can join or make changes in a Medicare prescription drug plan.   

The second change is noteworthy for our patients. It involves new names for Medicare Advantage plans 

that have been accepted by New Pueblo Medicine physicians for many years . The most popular Medicare 

Advantage plan with our patients (AARP Medicare Complete from SecureHorizons) has been re -branded 

and is now called AARP M EDICARE  COMPLETE INSURED  THROUGH UNITED HEALTH CARE.  

Before you make any change to your current Medicare plan, you need to know that New Pueblo Medicine 

accepts only original Medicare and the renamed Medicare Advantage plans below. To avoid losing your 

New Pueblo Medicine physician you must keep the following plans or make a change to one of these 

plans. Please pay attention to the new brand names given to the Medicare Advantage Plans accepted by 

New Pueblo Medicine:  

Á AARP MedicareComplete Insured Through UnitedHealthcare   

(formerly named AARP MedicareComplete from SecureHorizons)  

Á UnitedHealthcare MedicareDirect  (formerly called SecureHorizons Medicare Direct)  

Á UnitedHealthcare Dual Complete   (formerly Evercare Plan DH)  

Á UnitedHealthcare Group Medicare Advantage  (formerly AARP Medicare Complete Retiree Plan)  

Á Original Medicare  (New Pueblo Medicine accepts all secondary insurance with original Medicare)  

We want to keep you as a valued member of the New Pueblo Medicine healthcare team so we can continue to 

work with you to achieve your optimal health. No matter what you have been told by others, the ONLY 

plans that will let you keep your New Pueblo Medicine physician are the ones listed above. If you are  

already enrolled in the former version of the re -named plans and want to remain there you don’t need to do 

anything during open enrollment.  You automatically will be renewed for 2012.  

If you have any questions about open enrollment and the Medicare plans accepted by our physicians, we 

want to hear from you. Please call us at 290-0300.  

Important Changes for 2012 Medicare Open Enrollment Include  

Earlier Start Date & New Names for Medicare Advantage Plans  

www.newpueblomedicine.com  



Health Briefs  

Are you getting enough Vitamin D?  

Despite Arizona’s year-round sunshine, many people have a deficiency of Vitamin D, which is essential for 

the absorption of calcium and bone health.  Recent studies also indicate Vitamin D deficiency can be related 

to emotional and mental well -being as well as cardiovascular health!   

This deficiency often goes unrecognized and is especially common in elderly patients.  It can be caused by 

certain medications – or inadequate exposure to the sun. Why is this important? Vitamin D works with 

calcium to build and maintain strong bone mass and to protect women – and men – from osteoporosis, a 

condition that can lead to bone fractures in older adults. Wearing sunscreen when you are outside is 

important, but you may be blocking a primary source of Vitamin D – the sun! Or, if you spend a lot of time 

indoors, you may not be getting enough Vitamin D naturally.  Ask your New Pueblo Medicine physician if 

you should take a Vitamin D supplement. A simple blood test can measure Vitamin D levels to see if they’re 

where they need to be. Keep wearing your sunscreen when you are outdoors – but make sure you’re getting 

enough Vitamin D, too!  

Are You Using the New Pueblo Medicine Patient Portal?  

Our secure patient portal is a great way to use your computer or smart phone to communicate with members 

of our healthcare team between office visits. Contact us with a question about your medication or a non -

urgent medical problem. If you have a chronic medical condition, such as like diabetes, the portal can be a 

valuable source of support in managing your condition. In our busy world, the portal lets you request a new 

appointment or send word that you need to reschedule or cancel an existing appointment anytime of the day 

– or night. It’s easy to get connected and takes just a few minutes.  The next time you’re in the office, stop by 

the reception desk - or call us at 290-0300. 

Saturday Flu Shot Clinics Offered from October 2 nd through November 19th  

You’ll only need one flu shot again this year.  That’s because the 2011-2012 flu vaccine will protect against the 

H1N1 flu as well as the seasonal flu. This year’s Flu Shot Clinics are open to New Pueblo Medicine patients 

on a first-come first-served basis every Saturday from 8AM to noon, from October 2nd through November 19 th 

in our lobby. The vaccines are covered by Medicare and most commercial health insurance plans. 

The Centers for Disease Control recommends an annual flu vaccine for everyone six months of age and older 

as the first and most important step in protecting against this serious disease. The vaccine protects against the 

three main flu strains anticipated to cause the most widespread illness during the 2011-2012 flu season. 

It will take up to two weeks after you receive your flu shot to develop immunity, and protection lasts about 

one year. Seasonal flu activity generally peaks in January or February. However, seasonal flu activity can  

begin as early as October and continue as late as May. 

If you have experienced a severe allergic reaction previously to a flu vaccine or if you have a severe allergy to 

a vaccine component, such as egg protein, you should not be vaccinated. In these cases, always consult with 

your New Pueblo Medicine physician first.  

www.newpueblomedicine.com  


